
  
 
City of Littleton 
2255 West Berry Avenue 
Littleton, Colorado 80120 
303-795-3748  
 
February 27, 2019 
 
Mr. Daniel Delahaye 
USPS Preservation Officer 
PO Box 23317 
Washington, D.C. 20026-3317 
 
Dear Mr. Delahaye, 
 
The Littleton Historical Preservation Board reviewed the nomination of the Littleton Post Office, located at 
5753 S. Prince Street, to the National Register of Historic Places and is in full support of the nomination.      
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Pam Grove 
Chair, Historical Preservation Board  
 
 
 
 


